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The Most Holy Trinity

PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may 
be comforted by the concern and love of their 
families and the family of the Church: 
Karen Cella, Mary DiDonato, Lillian Doherty, 
Lisa Dougherty, Marge Gallagher, Sharon 
Hofknecht, Rachel Horvath, Vincent Jacoby, 
Lauretta Kolb, Pat Kost, Berenice Krahe, 
George and Molly Lozinak, James Maggetti, 
Sue Male, Joan Marine, Sr. Mary Rita Martine, 
SSJ, Barbara Martinick, Julia McLaughlin, 
Margaret McLaughlin, Jean McLenigan, Helen 
Morelli, John Mullahy, Lisa O’Brien, Thomas 
Mortimore IV,  John Rees, Gloria Reilly, Baby 
Peter Sayegh, Tim Schwartz, Kristin Shearon, 
Betty Smith, Gabriel Vereczkei,, Robert Welch, 
Wendall Young, III, and for all those who are 
hoping and praying for organ transplants.

PLEASE PRAY for those who died and those 
we remember in the silence of our hearts, 
especially:  
Reverend Eugene G. Cusick and Sister 
Rosemary Haslam, SSJ.

BAPTISMAL INSTRUCTIONS are 
scheduled for Tuesday, 7:30 PM in the Rectory 
Conference Room.  Your baby is always 
welcome in Church, however, for the 
instruction itself, please try to schedule a 
babysitter so you may be free to concentrate. 
Also, please call the Church Office at 610-834-
1975 for sign up purposes.

WE WELCOME Kaitlyn Nicole, daughter of 
Raymond and Kristin Mullen into the Parish 
Community of Saint Philip Neri Church.
Kaitlyn was baptized last Sunday.

Father’s Day Cards

At the doors of the church there are Father’s Day cards 
for living and deceased fathers.  All the Masses on 
Father’s Day will be offered for them as well as Masses 
said during the month of June.  Please fill in the 
information on the enclosed envelope provided and drop 
it in the collection basket or the Church Office.  The card 
may be given to your father on Father’s Day or if your 
father is deceased, keep it as a keepsake.

ANNOUNCED MASSES
  
Monday
   6:30 AM Mike and Mary Paparo
   8:30 AM Joseph Rocks

Tuesday
  6:30 AM Edward Moser
   8:30 AM George T. Bass

Wednesday
  6:30 AM Thomas F. Keane, III

Frand and Concetta Lupinacci
   8:30 AM Geraldine Lampe

Thursday
  6:30 AM Catherine Callahan

Timothy Callahan, Jr.
   8:30 AM Helen Tatlow

Friday
  6:30 AM William Murphy
   8:30 AM Eleanor Smith

Saturday
  8:30 AM Christopher Cybulski

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament
Monday, June 11

9:00 AM to 7:00 PM
Chapel

Question of the Week



What signs of God’s love have you 
witnessed in your life?

Congratulations to Sara Knauss who 
received her 

First Holy Communion on May 27.

PARISH RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM
REGISTRATION for the Parish Religious 
Education Program (CCD) is now being taken 
for 2012-2013.  Those registered at Saint 
Philip’s with an incoming child in Kindergarten 
and Grade 1 already received a letter and 
registration form.  Those currently enrolled 
have already received their materials.  The cost 
of the program is $175 for one child and $225 
for 2 or more children.  If you only have one or 
more children in Kindergarten, the cost is $100. 
Kindergarten classes are on Sunday mornings 
from 10:00-10:50 AM. Grades 1-6 have classes 
on Monday and Tuesday afternoons from 4:00-
5:30 PM.  Bus transportation is available from 
Whitemarsh Elementary, Ridge Park, and 
Colonial Elementary both days for $50 per 
family. A child needs to attend only one class 
per week.  The day of choice will be limited to 
the number of children who can ride the bus 
meeting a safe and legal limit.  If you like 
children, have faith in God, and would like to 
get involved at Saint Philip’s we will supply 
you with catechetical training, teaching 
manuals, and resources.  Please call Jeanette 
Paul at 610-834-9868 if you can lend a hand!

SAINT PHILIP NERI
SCHOOL REGISTRATION

Saint Philip Neri School is accepting 
registration for the 2012-2013 school 
year.  For a registration packet and a tour 
of our school call 610-828-3082. 
Additional information may be viewed 

on the school’s website at 
www.saintphilipnerischool.com
SPN CYO 2012 Fall Sports Registration
SPN Cross Country boys and girls ($35.00), 
Soccer boys and girls ($80.00) and girls 
Volleyball ($80.00) and Field Hockey ($80.00) 
registration for 5th through 8th graders will 
take place in the school gym on the 
following dates: Monday, Tuesday, and 
Wednesday from 6:30 to 8:00pm. Anyone who 
plans to play Soccer, Volleyball, Field Hockey 
or run Cross Country in the Fall should register. 
For more information contact Brian Shields 
610-397-0866 or brianpshields@yahoo.com.  

St. Philip Neri CYO
Mass and Sports Banquet

Next Sunday, June 10, 10:00 AM Mass
11:30 AM Sports Banquet and Luncheon

Ace Conference Center
$30 Adult, $15 Student/Athlete

Questions – Contact Marc at a31796@aol.com

The Philippians An organization for senior 
citizens fifty years and older that offers trips, 
programs, service projects and entertainment. 
New members are always welcome.  If 
interested in more detailed information please 
call Joan Meade at 610-828-6641.  

 SCRIP Gift Cards
FOR:  Dads and Grads

Give SCRIP Gift Cards as gifts!  Cook a 
scrumptious meal for Dad - or prepare the 
graduation party trays - with groceries bought with 
SCRIP Gift Cards!  You will fund-raise for 
SPN, and earn Tuition Credits (or FREE gift cards) 
for you!  Gift cards are sold after the weekend 
Masses and during church office hours.  OR go 
'high-tech' for more choices, and register 
at www.shopwithscrip.com with SPN code 
7D53E11E329L.  Simply order gift cards on-line by 
midnight Sunday, and receive delivery through 
school or church office by Wednesday.  Questions?  
Contact Patti Hinchey 215-836-
2129 or spnscrip@gmail.com. 

http://www.saintphilipnerischool.com/
mailto:spnscrip@gmail.com
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H.O.P.E. If you, or anyone you know, needs 
transportation to a doctor or dentist 
appointment, or to Church on Sunday, please 
call Anne or Bill Franks at  610-828-2530 or 
email: ann59bil@gmail.com, or Loretta Zych at 
215-836-1127. Additional weekday drivers and 
group leaders are needed. 
      
Women’s Prayer Group
Please consider joining our Women’s Prayer 
Group.  We meet from 10:00 to 11:00 every 
Thursday morning in the Rectory Conference 
Room. We would be glad to have you join us.

Men’s Prayer Group
Men of different ages meet every Wednesday 
morning in the Rectory Conference Room from 
7:30 to 8:30.  There are no experts, just men 
searching for a deeper relationship with God.  If 
you are interested in joining and wish more 
information, call Duane McCarthy at 610-825-
5237.

ARE YOU A PARENT WHO HAS LOST A CHILD? 
An informal group of Moms and Dads get together to 
talk or just listen to others who understand how you feel. 
For more information contact:  Marianne O'Connor 610-
825-4975 or Rosemary McNichol, 215-247-2267. This 
group meets every third Tuesday of the month at 7:00 
PM in the Rectory Conference Room.  The next meeting 
is Tuesday, June 19.

RICA –Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults
If you are interested in becoming a member of the faith 
community here at St. Philip Neri please call the 
Religious Education Office at 610-834-9868.  We are 
interested in learning more about you too! 

Frozen Casseroles for St. John’s Hospice
Could you find time to make a casserole for the homeless 
of St. John’s?  Pans, lids and recipes are available in the 
Church Office and at Barbara McCarthy’s (610-828-
2058).  Frozen casseroles are brought to Barbara’s house 
before 9:00 AM the first Wednesday of each month.  The 
next delivery is this Wednesday.  Please consider this 
work of mercy in your busy schedule.

Respect Life

Friends of Fertility Care, Philadelphia
Free Education Session!

Wednesday, June 20, 7:30-9:00 PM
Immaculate Conception Parish, Jenkintown
Dr. Eva Novak, family practice physician, 
completed her training at the Pope Paul VI 
Institute with Dr. Thomas Hilgers.  She is 
presently practicing NaProTechnolocy at 

Morningstar Family Health Center in Clinton, 
NJ.  Register at www.fertilitycarefriends.org. 

or call
 Barbara Rose at 215-884-2922.

Fortnight for Religious Freedom: 
 Religious Liberty Conference

In response to the government-proposed HHS 
Mandate that attacks the religious freedom of 
many Americans, the United States 
Conference of Catholic Bishops has declared 
a Fortnight for Religious Freedom from June 
21 to July 4, a period devoted to prayer and 
education for the protection of our most 
precious freedom.  In response, the 
Archdiocese of Philadelphia is hosting a 
Religious Liberty Conference, which will 
take place on Saturday, June 23 from 9:00 
AM to 12:30 PM.  It will be repeated on 
Sunday, June 24 from Noon to 3:30 PM.  The 
cost is $15.  Lunch will be served.  Please 
register at proflife@adphila.org or 215-587-
5661, Steven Bozza at the Respect Life 
Office

Archbishop John Carroll High School News
Diplomas will be awarded to two hundred eighty-three 
seniors on Thursday, June 7 at the Dixon Center, Cabrini 
College, Radnor, Pennsylvania.  Baccalaureate Mass: 
Wednesday evening at 7:00, June 6 at St. Pius X Church 
in Broomall.

Polish Food Festival - St. Mary Church, W. Elm and 
Maple Streets, Conshohocken, Sunday, June 10 from 
Noon to 6:30 PM.  Dancing to the Music of The 
Naturalistix from 1:00-6:00 PM, All are welcome to 
come and join in the festivities!

mailto:proflife@adphila.org
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Pilgrimage to Rome for the Canonization of Blessed 
Kateri Tekakwitha, First American Indian Woman to be 
honored October 21.  Travel Dates 10-19 to 10-25.  Cost 
$2,649.00.   Call Betty at 610-828-4474, 610-329-7361 
or Sylvia at 215-483-5022.

St. Lucy Final Mass
July 1, at 11:30 am. All past and present 
Choir Members, Eucharistic Ministers, 
Lectors, and Altar Servers are invited to 
celebrate and join in our Procession. We hope 
you will all join after Mass at the Spaghetti 
Dinner in the Church Hall.

St. Lucy’s Annual Spaghetti Dinner
Please join us on Sunday July 1, from 1:00 – 
6:00 pm for a lovely day of good food, music 
and conversation with our parish family and 
friends. Tickets will be sold in the back of 
Church or you may call Tiffany at the Rectory 
during the week at 215-483-0554 or by email 
at tifstan@comcast.net, adults are $8.00 and 

children 10 and under are $4.00. Ticket 
includes: Salad, Pasta, Sausage, Meatballs, 
Dessert, and Music. Raffle tickets will be sold 
for various baskets.

Archbishop Prendergast Class of 1962 will 
celebrate their 50th Reunion on October 14 beginning 
with Mass at the Prendie Chapel at 11:00 AM followed 
by lunch at the Lamb Tavern at 12:30 PM.  For more 
information contact Helen Mancini, 215-643-3488 or 
email:  hmancini@comcast.net.
St. Basil Academy   Don’t miss this year’s 
opportunity!  Reserve your spot now for Saint Basil 
Academy's great summer program for pre-7th, pre-8th 
and pre-9th girls.  Get an edge toward your high school 
career with English, Math, and elective classes. It’s your 
chance to hone academic skills during the relaxed 
atmosphere of summer, all while enjoying time with 
friends and making new friends.  The $400 cost for all 
three weeks, June 18 through July 5, is a great value. 
Please call 215-885-3771 ext. 54 for more information, 
or download a brochure/application at 
http://www.stbasilacademy.org/sumenrich.htm. 
                                                                              014phil 
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